
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Nottingham Road, Nuthall) 
(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (5291) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received reports of vehicles parking in the bus lane 
along Nottingham Road, Nuthall between Watnall Road and the A610 roundabout. This is 
causing difficulties for buses using the bus lane and preventing its safe operation. In order to 
resolve these problems, it is proposed to introduce No Waiting Monday to Friday 7.30 - 9.30 
am (Single Yellow Line) along the entire length of the bus lane. 
 
The proposals will be advertised, and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the 
proposals (Drawing number H/SLW/3573/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site 
notice. 
 


